Q&A’s About the Relaxed Performance

eWho can come to a relaxed performance?

Anyone that would benefit from a relaxed performance including people
with an Autism Spectrum Condition, sensory and communication
disorders or a learning disability (and their parents/guardians/carers).

eCan I see the theatre before the show?
Yes, the doors to the theatre will be opening early and you’re welcome to
go in and have a look around.

*Will there be anywhere quiet I can go if I need to?
Yes, we will be making a studio available as a comfortable ‘break out
zone’ for anyone who wishes to take time out during the performance.

eCan I take food and drink into the show?
Yes, you are welcome to take food and drinks into the theatre.

eCan I film and take photos of the show?
Yes, absolutely.

*Will it be dark in the theatre?

The house lights will stay on for a little bit longer than usual, and the
theatre will remain light throughout the entire show. There will be no total
blackout at any time.

eWill the theatre be crowded?
For this performance we have reduced the seating capacity so that there
will be more room in the theatre and no one will feel cramped.

eAm I still allowed into the theatre if I'm late?
Yes, with a relaxed performance we are really flexible and understand
that it might take a while for you to get to the theatre.

*Will there be staff to ask questions?
Yes, we will have plenty of staff in to support your visit and answer any
questions you may have.

*Will there be space in the theatre for wheelchairs?
Yes, please contact our ticket office to book a space for a wheelchair user.



